
 

                These are the expectations for the home learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading  

 

Each child will be sent home with an orange folder containing either a Read Write 
Inc. ‘blending’ or ‘book bag’ book. This book is not required to be in school every day 
but must be returned every Friday so that it can be changed. Please ensure that you 
read with your child daily to help support their reading. Parents are not required to 
sign the reading diary. In the diary you will see a sound recognition section, please 

use this as a tool to support your child with recognising their sounds at home.  
All children will also take home a class library book on a Friday which needs to be 

returned on this day so it can be changed weekly. 

Maths 

 
Maths and English homework will be alternated weekly. Homework will be 
set on a Thursday and must be returned the following Tuesday. Maths 

homework will be consolidation of what we have already learned in class or it may be 
practice for a particular maths skill. Maths homework will be linked to number, shape, 
space and measure. Homework should be completed in the purple homework book.   

 

Creative 

Creative homework will be set a week before each half term and will be based 
on the new mini unit that we will be completing. 2 weeks, including the break 

are given to complete it. Creative homework will be an art or DT piece of 
work for you and your child to complete together.   

English 

Maths and English homework will be alternated weekly. Homework will be set on a 
Thursday and must be returned the following Tuesday. English homework will be 

consolidation of what we have been learning during that week. Homework should be 
completed in the purple homework book. It is really important that your child is sat at 
a table with the correct posture and ensure that they are holding their pencil correctly 

using a tripod grip when writing.  


